
 

   

  

Reminders for Parents 

❖ Please contact the front desk if you know you will be missing a class! This will 

allow us to efficiently schedule make-ups throughout the session, and we can 

work with you to find an alternative class. We offer only two make-ups per 

session. These must be scheduled within the session of the missed class and will 

not carry over to another session! 

❖ Your child will be automatically re-enrolled in their class unless a 2-week 

written withdrawal notice is given to the front desk. 

❖ If a student will miss the first fifteen minutes of class, please schedule a make-up 

instead; they will miss their warm-up and it becomes a safety issue to let them 

join. 

❖ Though we will do our best to send reminders, parents are ultimately responsible 

for keeping track of our policies. Please be sure to mark important dates and 

make-up classes in your calendars! 

Session #1: Sept. 2-Oct.12 
Deadline for Session #2 Tuition: October 5 

Welcome to another new year of gymnastics! 

As we all prepare to greet your kids and have another fun session, we wanted to remind everyone 
that our tuition policy has changed from last year. Session #1 tuition was due at sign-up, so if 

you have not paid tuition for this current session, please do so now! A $20 late fee will apply for 
any tuition payments made this week. 

Following Session #1, tuition is due for the next session by the end of Week 5 of the current 
session. A $20 late fee will be applied for any payments made during Week 6 (the final week of 

the current session). Anyone who does not pay BEFORE Monday of the new session will be 
dropped so that we can add another child from our waitlists! 

Tuition dates for each session can be found on the class schedule, calendar, and online; there will 
also be an invoice and email reminder sent beforehand along with posted signs in the gym. 

Credit cards do not have any extra fees attached to them, so paying by card will cost exactly the 
same as paying by cash or check. We hope this will make it easier to work with the new tuition 
schedule for the year. If you plan to stay with us for multiple sessions, we highly recommend 

enrolling in our autopay system so that you will never have to worry about tuition due dates or 
late fees! 

Don’t miss the only open gym of the session! We 
have it at a new time, for a new price, and it now 

includes dinner! 

September 27: Seahawks Spirit—Wear your 
Seahawks gear and come for gymnastics free time! 

6:30pm-9:30pm ~~~ $30/child 

***Must sign up in advance and prepay! *** 

 

 

Flip over for a fun football word 
search: go Seahawks! 
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